
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

March 31, 2023 

CCH Statement Regarding International Transgender Day of Visibility 

This International Transgender Day of Visibility, Contra Costa Health (CCH) stands in solidarity 

with the LGBTQIA+ community in extending our unwavering support for people who are 

transgender, as they strive to live their lives openly and proudly. 

Health is more than a medical appointment. Good health also means taking care of who we are 

– including sex, race, age, culture, language, gender and who we love. Unfortunately, in 2023, 

the Trans community continues to be a target of hate and bullying. 

That is why CCH chooses this day to honor members of the Trans community, and the larger 

LGBTQIA+ community, who have lost their lives during our decades-long civil rights struggle in 

the U.S., and those who continue to face danger because they choose to be true to who they 

are. 

CCH supports Trans community members and employees in many ways, including wraparound 

services that reduce barriers to care for LGBTQIA+ people and specialty clinics where people 

who are trans or non-binary can receive the health services they need. 

For more information and resources, please visit the Contra Costa Health Pride Initiative website 

at www.cchealth.org/pride. 
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